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Scenic Acres Community Association Letter

August 14, 2017

Chris Wolfe

File Manager

Planning and Development
City of Calgary

Re: LOC2017-0205

Thank you for allowing the Scenic Acres Community Association (SACA) to comment on LOC2017-0205.
With respect to this application, we have the following comments.

SACA has no objection to this land use re-designation application.
There have been no comments or objections conveyed to SACA from Scenic Acres residents.
SACA has no suggestions for changes to the proposed re-designation.

Furthermore, we have no comment on the use, site design or proposed building design allowed by this
land use re-designation.

The applicant has met with SACA on three occasions and has held two open houses with affected
residents concerning this project. The applicant has answered all of SACA’s inquiries in a
straightforward and timely manner.

We appreciate the opportunity to comment on this application.

Colin Yeo

Director, Community Development and Facilities
Scenic Acres Community Association

8825 Scurfield Drive NW

Calgary, Alberta T3L 2A8

Note that the subject site is located within the community of Scenic Acres and is on the
boundary with Silver Springs (to the East).
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